
 

  

 

The City of Washington is currently being considered for 

Bicycle Friendly Community status from the League of 

American Bicyclists! The League is seeking your input to 

gain a better understanding of the cycling experience in 

Washington. Your feedback will help highlight cycling 

conditions and potential areas for improvement. 

 

Please take a brief survey at:  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BFC_2025 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BFC_2025

